
From: Lorna Bailey [mailto:LBAILEY@hollywoodfl.org]  
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 3:27 PM 
To: Jeff Marano 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request 
 
Dear Mr. Marano, 
 
We are in receipt of your public records request below and will begin processing.  We will contact you 
once the records are obtained.   
 
 
Lorna B. 
 
From: Jeff Marano [mailto:jeff@bcpba.org]  
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 11:57 AM 
To: Patricia Cerny; Lorna Bailey 
Subject: Public Records Request 
 
The PBA is seeking information relating to an incident where two Motorcycles were involved in a 
collision during a training exercise on December 4, 2014. 
 
Please prepare for my inspection the following; 
 

1)      A copy of the training log for the month of December 2014 for the Hollywood Police Motor 
Cycle unit and the members who attended. 

2)      A copy of any and all documents pertaining to a collision or accident which occurred during the 
Hollywood Police Motorcycle training in December 2014.  

3)      A copy of all photographs taken of the damaged Police Motorcycles which were taken in 
December 2014. 

4)      A copy of any and all documents pertaining to the repairs of the Police Motorcycles from the 
December 2014 accident/collision. 

5)      A copy of any and all documents evidencing the notice of the accident/collision to Hollywood 
risk management. 
 
 
 
Thanks, 
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